
January Newsletter 

Hello All 

Hope you’ve all been playing on line or studying to keep the rust away while we’ve had this 

extended break from club play. 

Round 1 of this month’s event is Tuesday January 7
th

. 

Everyone who was playing in last month’s event has been credited on the credit sheet with a 

free month’s entry.  When you register we will be checking the credit sheet and will apply the 

free entry and settle up any monies owed us or to you. 

You NEED TO Register as usual if you are going to play this month. 

The free entry does NOT mean you are registered. 

To avoid registration confusion because of the free entries credited, we are not going to offer 

on-line registration this month. 

Registration closes at 7:20.  If you do not register in time you may not be paired. 

Hope to see you this Tuesday 

Mark 

  

MetroWest Chess Club Newsletter is now available: 

http://www.metrowestchess.org/Community/History/News/Top_Newsletter.htm  

For the latest in posted games, Weekly Group Lessons, and more... 

Twitter: @MetroWestChess  #MetroWestCC 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/pages/MetroWest-Chess-

Club/164738746955775    

News Blog (RSS): http://metrowestchessclub.blogspot.com/   

Game Blog (RSS): http://metrowestchessclub-games.blogspot.com/  
Calendar: http://www.metrowestchess.org/Website/Calendar/Calendar_FullSize.htm  

 

MetroWest Chess Club address: 

117 E. Central St. Natick, MA  01760 



Questions?  

Please email us at:  

Info_Requests AT metrowestchess DOT org 

http://metrowestchess.org/  

 


